
  

       Luxembourg, August 2018 
 

 MEDICAL CHECK UP FOR BASKETBALL 2018 
 
 Dear player, 
 

 To get your first Basketball licence or extend it, the same procedure is 
necessary. The mandatory medical check (free of charge) has to be 
done in an approved medical centre (list below). 

 
 As most medical centres will be overloaded with patients in fall and 
winter we would suggest to set an appointment as soon as possible. 
Also, the Luxembourg-City medical center is mostly overloaded so, try 
other centers to get an appointment faster. 
 

  What to do ? 
 

 1. Call one of the medical centres mentioned below and set an 
appointment (see documents below) on the name of Basket 
Racing. 
 
2. Go there on time, in most cases, being early will help not being at 
the end of the line. For the appointment please bring a sports outfit 
(T-Shirt, shorts) or wear it under a training suit. Also bring your social 
security card and vaccination card as well as glasses or lenses (if you 
need them to see). 
 
3. please inform the club (administration@racing.lu) of your 
appointment so we can contact the Basketball Federation to send them 
the necessary data. 
 

Medical check-up centres : 
 

                                                Phone number   Summer closure 

 
 

http://www.flbb.lu/news_files/flyer-version02032017.pdf 
 

http://www.sport.public.lu/fr/medico-sportif/centres-examen/index.html 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
     Tom Muller     (administration@racing.lu) 


